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NASA Awards Booz Allen Hamilton $33.9 Million Contract to Maintain and Operate 
Incident Reporting Programs and to Conduct Research and Development to Improve 
Current and Future Systems 

MCLEAN, Va.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Maintaining and improving the safety, security and performance of the National Airspace 
System (NAS) and National Rail System (NRS) is critically important to the NASA Ames Research Center (ARC). To achieve 
these safety goals, NASA is responsible for overseeing operations and maintenance of air and rail voluntary, independent, 
confidential incident reporting programs and associated data. NASA ARC has awarded Booz Allen Hamilton a $33.9 million 
Cost Plus-Fixed Fee, Indefinite Delivery, Indefinite Quantity (IDIQ), five year single award contract to support their efforts.  

"Having supported the ASRS since 2004, we are thrilled to have been chosen for this engagement and believe that this 
decision is a testament to the work we've completed thus far," said Paul Chi, Vice President at Booz Allen Hamilton. "We look 
forward to leveraging our expertise in everything from data security to safety hazard report management to achieve the all-
important goal of improving aviation and rail safety for the public."  

Throughout the life of this contract, Booz Allen will assist in the analysis of incident and hazard reports and accumulated 
safety data provided and developed by the Aviation Safety Reporting System (ASRS) and Confidential Close Call Reporting 

System (C3RS). The firm will assist to operate, maintain and manage the ASRS and C3RS systems and will process incident 
or safety hazard reports while ensuring the confidentiality and security of the information.  

This contract builds on Booz Allen's previous work with ASRS, where the firm has proven itself as a valuable partner. Along 
with a deep-seated history of aviation and railroad safety experience, Booz Allen brings extensive knowledge of IT and data 
security management.  

About Booz Allen Hamilton  

Booz Allen Hamilton (NYSE: BAH) has been at the forefront of strategy and technology for more than 100 years. Today, the 
firm provides management and technology consulting and engineering services to leading Fortune 500 corporations, 
governments, and not-for-profits across the globe. Booz Allen partners with public and private sector clients to solve their 
most difficult challenges through a combination of consulting, analytics, mission operations, technology, systems delivery, 
cybersecurity, engineering, and innovation expertise.  

With international headquarters in McLean, Virginia, the firm employs about 22,600 people globally, and had revenue of 
$5.41 billion for the 12 months ended March 31, 2016. To learn more, visit www.boozallen.com.  
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View source version on businesswire.com: http://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20160926005776/en/ 
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